

Housatonic Improvement Committee

Minutes for 9-29-2022

Meeting called to order at 6:33

Daniel, Patrick, Bev, Angela, Louise and Eric all present at GB Firestation

Angela read opening Statements

Approved minutes from week prior 6-0-1 abstaining

Party in Park

Angela worried about rain. Her weather app suggests rain all day.
Sunday is only 50% rain and cloudy. Angela suggest we cancel and try our luck in the spring

Bev says she is also concerned about the rain and no one showing up due to the threat of rain or even if it does rain no one coming out for the party.

Louise agrees with Bev, and Angela.

Eric says anytime he makes plans due to his weather app it doesn't work out. Also mentioned that after talking with Pulse that maybe we should wait till noon tomorrow to make any major decisions since forecast keeps changing.

Patrick Suggest picking a standard on forecast if its under 50% on weather app forecast, we hold the event. He also suggested we hear from performers, Bryan House and vendors.

Louise asked about how or if we still pay-out performers and other.

Eric says he feels musicians and sound guy should be paid out since they held this weekend in their schedule.

Louise suggested to Angela to negotiate payments.
Eric asked if he should move forward with portable toilets.

Angela asked about Sundays rain date?

Eric and Angela say they will get in touch with all participants to see about rain date.

Eric made motion to adjourn meeting. Bev 2nd. Passed 7 - 0
Meeting adjourned 7:05

Respectfully submitted,
Eric Gabriel